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Who We Are
 Since 2011 the Diocese of Maryland’s Truth 

and Reconciliation Commission has been 
instrumental in providing opportunities 
for thoughtful engagement of the often 
difficult topic of race. Opportunities include 
workshops, guest speakers, and special 
programs. 

To date, over five hundred people in the 
diocese have completed the Episcopal 
Church’s approved methodology Seeing 
the Face of God in Each Antiracism 

Workshop. Participants have been enlightened and then inspired 
to proactively work toward eliminating the sin of racism. The 
current climate in our country is sensitive to racial injustice and 
therefore it is important for followers of Jesus to be informed and 
equipped to make a difference. A subgroup of this commission 
recently completed a twelve part thematic based curriculum that 
ties persons in the Bible to African Americans. In May a forum 
featuring Bishop Sutton and Lt. Colonel Melvin Russel - “Building 
Bridges – Connecting Police, Church and Community” was held in 
Baltimore. 

Your contribution 
will assure the 
continuation 
and expansion of 
opportunities for us to 
do what we can in our 
generation to bring 
about racial justice. 

“The current 
climate in 

our country 
is sensitive to 

racial injustice 
and therefore 

it is important 
for followers 

of Jesus to be 
informed and 

equipped to make 
a difference.”

FOR MORE INFORMATION
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visit their website at:
episcopalmaryland.org


